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Senator Sample and Representative Branscum: 
 
The Game and Fish / State Police Subcommittee met Thursday, September 22, 2016, Room A, 
MAC Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.   The subcommittee heard testimony concerning the 
following items: 

 
1. Overview of Regulations Concerning Hunting Dogs, with testimony from  Mr. Jeff Crow, 

Director, Arkansas Game and Fish Commission (AGFC), Colonel Pat Fitts, Enforcement 
Division, AGFC, and Mr. Brad Carner, Chief Wildlife Management, AGFC. 
 

2. Overview of Regulations Concerning Feral Hogs, with testimony from Mr. Jeff Crow, 
Director, AGFC, Colonel Pat Fitts, Enforcement Division, AGFC, and Mr. Brad Carner, 
Chief Wildlife Management, AGFC. 
 

3. Update on Chronic Wasting Disease, with testimony from Mr. Jeff Crow, Director, 
AGFC, Mr. Brad Carner, Chief Wildlife Management, AGFC, and Mr. Cory Gray, Deer 
Program Coordinator, AGFC. 
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